
Tuesday, March 11, 2025 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
I strongly urge you to vote in favor of this bill. As a professional who works with postpartum 
women and their families, I strongly believe that mothers need to be provided safe options to 
surrender their babies anonymously and in a safe manner. It is our duty, as a society, to protect 
those most vulnerable.  
 
Providing this option would benefit mothers and their babies.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Andrea Evinger  
Owner and Certified Postpartum Doula of Nestled in Postpartum  


